
 

February 23, 2021 
Municipality of Kingsville 
2021 Division Road North 
Kingsville, Ontario    N9Y 2Y9 
 

Municipality of Kingsville, 

Thank you for your great generosity! We, the Migrant Worker Community Program, truly appreciate 

your $10,000 donation.  

Your support helps to further our mission through helping all migrant workers through programs such as 

health workshops during this difficult time and to help our mission to provide a more positive balance to 

the life of the migrant worker by offering educational, social, cultural, recreational and communication 

opportunities, and to build cultural bridges with their host communities in Kingsville, Leamington, and 

surrounding areas, based on the understanding that there is a cultural barrier that presents challenges in 

day-to-day interactions. 

At this crucial time, there is an urgent need to provide further support to all of the migrant workers, from 

COVID-19 related information to assisting to mitigate the additional stress and challenges that the 

COVID-19 situation has created. It has become common knowledge in the province that there have been 

substantial challenges in supporting the migrant workers to avoid COVID-19 infection and spread in their 

jobs on the farms. Additional support for these workers is sorely needed, and as expected, these 

additional supports require funding to develop tools and programs to increase the health and safety of 

both the migrant workers and the local community. 

We could not do it without your organization. 

Once again, sincere thanks for your support and belief in the MWCP. 

 

Warmest Regards, 

 

 

 

Martin Varela 

Chair 

Migrant Worker Community Program 


